
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Aug. 2, 2024 

 

Greene County Commission Invites Willard Residents to 

Transportation Planning Meeting 

SPRINGFIELD, Mo. – The Greene County Commission is inviting residents who live in the 

Willard area to an informational meeting regarding the transportation planning process.  The 

meeting will provide an opportunity for community members to learn about upcoming 

transportation projects, including the I-44 corridor and the planning process.  

The meeting is scheduled for August 8, 2024, at 7:00 PM and will be held at First Baptist Church 

in Willard, located at 202 W. Jackson St. This is an excellent chance for local residents to engage 

with the planning process.  

Representative Bill Owen will be present to provide an important update on the I-44 corridor, a 

project he has been actively championing in Jefferson City. His insights will offer valuable 

information on how this project may impact the region. 

Willard residents are encouraged to attend this meeting to stay informed about the planning 

process. 

 

### 

 

Greene County is the State of Missouri’s fourth most populous county, serving approximately 

295,000 people. Its mission is to provide all citizens of Greene County, including those in its 

cities, a safe and thriving community through excellent customer service, unparalleled 

dedication, and the efficient use of taxpayer dollars. The Greene County Commission is the 

executive body of Greene County operating under guidelines established in the Revised Statutes 

of the State of Missouri. Within that authority the Commission enacts ordinances, resolutions 

and policies, supervises the activities of county departments, fixes salaries, adopts the annual 



budget, provides for construction and other services, and conducts hearings on planning and 

zoning matters.  

 

For additional information contact the Greene County Public Information Office at 417-

868-4886 or pio@greenecountymo.gov. 
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